
Request for Bids
Advertisement

The Public Parking Authority of
Pittsburgh (Authority) is
soliciting proposals from
qualified mechanical
contractors for the Air
Handling Unit Replacement at
the 3rd Ave Parking Garage,
more fully described in the
formal document. The Bid
document will be available
Wednesday October 25, 2023,
after 2:00 p.m. EST on the
Authority website at
www.pittsburghparking.co
m. (Doing Business with the
PPA) A mandatory
pre-proposal meeting will be
held virtually via Zoom on
Monday October 30, 2023, at
2:00 p.m. EST. Meeting
information will be provided
along with the Bid document
on the Authority
website. Submitted bids are
required to be in the
Authority’s possession, in the
form of one (1) electronic copy
sent via email to contact
person(s), by 3:00 p.m. EST on
Monday, November 13, 2023.


